THE PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY GOVERNMENT

Office of the Clerk of the Council
(301) 952-3600

NOTICE

~ THEJOINT PUBLIC HEARING ON THE
COUNTYWIDE SECTIONAL MAP AMENDMENT
WILL NOT PROCEED
ON MONDAY, MARCH 23, 2020 at 7:00 PM

THE STATE AND COUNTY GOVERNMENTS HAVE DECLARED PUBLIC HEALTH
EMERGENCIES DUE TO THE RECENT COVID-19 OUTBREAK. ON MARCH 17, 2020
THE COUNTY COUNCIL ADOPTED AN EMERGENCY RESOLUTION THAT MANDATED
THE CONTINUANCE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS, SESSIONS AND HEARINGS OF THE
DISTRICT COUNCIL FOR A PERIOD OF SIXTY (60) DAYS OR UNTIL SUCH TIME AS THE
STATEWIDE EMERGENCY IS LIFTED. ACCORDINGLY, THE JOINT PUBLIC HEARING OF
THE DISTRICT COUNCIL AND PLANNING BOARD CONCERNING THE PROPOSED
COUNTYWIDE MAP AMENDMENT SCHEDULED FOR MARCH 23, 2020 AT 7:00 PM
AT THE PRINCE GEORGE'S COMMUNITY COLLEGE MUST BE POSTPONED AND
RESCHEDULED AFTER THE SIXTY DAYS HAVE EXPIRED OR STATEWIDE EMERGENCY
HAS BEEN LIFTED.
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